Katherine Douglas

From:

sbcob

Subject:

FW: Resignation From BeWell Commission

Rod Pearson and Ruth Ackerman,

As you and other board members may have noticed, I have been absent from the last several meetings. My life has been filled with responsibilities and I am finding those harder and harder to keep up with. I'm a full time student (even in the summer), and work two jobs to stay afloat. Recently I have been hit with some personal issues that have made my life more stressful.

I don't want my seat on the commission to go to waste, and I feel someone who has more time to dedicate to BeWell, will be better suited at the moment. I apologize deeply for my absences and for resigning, but for my own mental health.. I must do so.

I wish you all the best and thank you for the opportunity,

Toree Taatjes